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The Border Reiver Newsletter

Greetings Reivers!
Border Reiver Newletter 12/03/2013
Okay, everybody breathe. 
The season has ended and it’s time to break out the saddle soap, mink oil, lint brushes, WD40, steel wool, rags, and get everything cleaned up and prepped for storage.
  The 2014 event calendar has been posted, so be sure to note the dates on the calendar for next year. Some of these dates may be refined after the New Year, so be sure to double check early, just to be safe.

2013 was a great season and it looks like 2014 will be even bigger and better! We’ve added a few new locations, in addition to visiting our old friends!
Construction Season, 2014

  There are a few things we need for the next season, including some furniture, canvas, tools, and general materials to continue to make our displays as realistic as possible. 
  Members - to that end, put together a wish list for what you would like to see displayed at our events in the 2014 season!

  These can be essentials, or just little things that might add a realistic touch to the existing displays. We need member input on how to make the Border Reivers experience even better for us and for our guests!
  There are a couple of projects on the table right now that will require attention, and we are seeking volunteers to put these things together. If you would like to tackle one of these projects on your own, or assist in them, please contact Sarge to coordinate dates and times of availability so we can have these items prepped/acquired and ready for next season:
Signage (The Border Reivers, Circa 1505 – 1610) – People keep calling us “The Highlanders”

Benches for guests AND us!

Assorted collapsible furniture
Lamps and lanterns
Portable raised platforms for demonstrations

General trunks, barrels, and other loot for display

Extra tent poles, dog bones, and other materials

And until we get a trailer, all of these things have to be portable enough to fit in our vehicles, that’s the challenge!

The Border Reivers hit YouTube…Again!

  And we didn’t have to charge a cannon to do it! Media sponsors interviewed each display at the annual West Allis, (WI), Settlers Weekend, and the Border Reivers made an appearance. Check out the link!
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3f2U-6ZDKBA&feature=c4-overview-vl&list=PL4B0E70962835B72E
(Time Stamp 12:20 – but the whole video is worth watching!) 
Thanks to Jenna Theissen for providing the link to the video, and thanks again to Dan Palama and the West Allis, (WI), Historical Society for their gracious invitation to join their event.

Welcome new members!

  Okay, so they’re still probationary members, but who cares…
  The Border Reivers want to extend a warm welcome to Anne Weis and Hannah Misiek.
  Most of us will instantly recognize Anne as Mistress Blanche Parry, from the royal court of the Bristol Renaissance Faire. Anne brings a wealth of experience in public presentation, character creation and, organization. 
  Believe me, we can always use more organization in our organization! 
  Hannah is new to the world of reenacting, but jumped right in with both feet and has already made a huge positive impact on our events! She’s also a pretty good shot with a bow.
  Welcome aboard! 

Closing Thoughts

It’s been an interesting and eventful year. There have been a lot of changes as The Border Reivers have branched out into different venues.

  The Border Reivers wish to thank all the organizers for the events of the 2013 reenactment season, (there are far too many to list), for the hard work, effort, and organization of these events allowing all of us in the reenactment community to present living history to the public. Without the support structure of the organizers and the Historical Societies of Wisconsin and Illinois, these events would not be possible.

